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On the weekend of July 21-23, 22 
folks from or connected to Bethel 
went to Camp Onomia near 
Onamia, MN, for a weekend to 
have some fun, do ministry 
together, and build new and 
existing relationships. Thanks to 
the Endowment Committee, all the 
little kids went free and the adults 
only had to pay $74 for a great 
weekend! The youth even used 
their Youth Fundraising money to 
pay their way!  All of this made the 
weekend very aϖordable for 
everyone! 

 

Clearly, we played in the water, 
played games, tie-dyed articles of 
clothing, and painted rocks. As 
such, we would like to thank Sue, 
Laura, Brenda, and Mary for 
organizing and facilitating the tie-
dying and rock painting.  
 
You can also see some of our 
creations on the WELCOME board 
in the Narthex.  

 
We also  broke 
up into small 
groups and 
brainstormed 
about what the 
Community Fun 

Nights at Bethel should be for the 
rest of 2023. Having so many folks 
coming up with ideas was 
wonderful!  So, please mark your 
calendars for Community Fun! 
 

 
¶  - Salsa dancing, 
build your own nachos, and 
outdoor games. 

¶  - Gardening tips 
and tricks, food from the 
gardens, fairy gardens, and 
team outdoor games. 

¶  - Pumpkin Carving 
lesson, baked potato bar, 
costume exchange, pumpkin 
painting. 
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¶ - Lefse and Krumkake 
lessons, Swedish meatballs and 
potatoes, movie and popcorn, open 
gym. 

¶ - Make your own gift, 
soup or chili, cookie making or 
gingerbread house fun, movie, open 
gym. 
(details may change a bit, but this is the 

general information) 
 
Finally, since I always come back to Bethel 
to lead worship, I was informed that I 
should plan to stay at Family Camp 
through Sunday morning in the 
future.  The group ϗrst thought I should 
have someone cover the worship service 
at Bethel. Then we thought, why not lead 
the worship from Camp Onomia ourselves. 
So, next year, we may just take enough 
sound and video equipment to provide 
online worship from the lake shore 

camp.  WouldnɄt that be fun!   
 
And think about joining us next year!  We 
had room in the retreat center for at least 
30 more people! Although we have not set 
a date, think about keeping the third or 
fourth weekend of July 2024 open for 
Family Camp!   
 
With you, for Jesus, 
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 Education is one of the strongest tools a community can use to break the cycle of poverty. 
Children, especially girls, and some adults beneϗt from these kits. Currently, thirty-one backpacks 
are sewn. More are being made. With stores featuring sales on school supplies, now is a good time 
to purchase them. 
 
SCHOOL SUPPLIES TO FILL THE BACKPACKS ARE: 

 
¶ sheet notebooks of wide-ruled paper 
¶ 30-centimeter ruler 
¶ Pencil sharpener 
¶ Blunt scissors 
¶ Unsharpened #2 pencils with erasers 
¶ Box of 16 or 24 crayons 
¶ ½ inch eraser 
¶ Blue or black stick ballpoint pens (no gel ink) 
 
Items with any religious or military symbols, Ϙags, group emblems and names cannot be accepted. 
With school supply sale prices, August is an excellent time to purchase items. 
 
Contact Sharon Rodi for more information:  


